Orozco, Norma

From: Victor De La Torre <iss3913@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 8:34 PM

To: eComment

Subject: Trash delays from new company ward 3

Who is Santa holding accountable for these delays? We have 2 weeks worth of festering garbage and dumpsters
are overflowing.

I am a life long resident that is infuriated by the lack of action on this matter. We have roaches swarming these
dumpster and now racoons going after the overflowing dumpsters. There was a press release about the
excitement for the new company.... Where's the release for action on this?

Before anyone says, "Victor, relax! It's only trash". I will be the first to agree with you guys. The main problem
is that there is not enough sense of urgency to clean up any matters. Would Huntington beach put up with
this?what about Dana Point? Or even Yorba Linda? Who decides that we do not deserve the same treatment that
the other suburbs do? I'm in 92705 and you think that North Tustin would put up with this?
Councilmen/councilwoman did this happen in your neighborhood? If not, why? If so, what have you done about
it?

I will do my best to bring this matter up on the 7/19 meeting. I will have this email and response printed &
available for everyone.

I love my city as you should as well. I simply don't see the passion to clean it up from the ward managers. There
is more to this city other than downtown Santa Ana and a trolley that will soon smell like urine from the out of
control homeless population.



